
It’s almost time for summer reading at  
Clemens Crossing! 

 
We know our students will enjoy many books and stories during summer 
vacation.  Let’s celebrate our summer reading!  Students and families 

are invited to color, decorate, and cut out the Clemens Crossing cougar.  
Then take a photo of yourself or your family reading with the cougar!  
Email your photos to Mrs. Marshall at christy_marshall@hcpss.org.	

Photos will be shared when we return to school in September. 


